
Map of School: 
All students will be dropped off near the cafeteria and walk along the walkway to the rear of 
the auditorium.   Remember, there will be NO AREA FOR CASES and PERSONAL 
BELONGINGS.   Leave all cases on your busses.   Student helpers will meet your band at 
the drop off area.   Help will also be available at the Equipment Loading Area.   Directors 
will need to go with the truck when you arrive so you may check in ASAP. 
 
Bus Parking will either be in the Faculty lot, the “West” Student lot, or along Memorial Park 
Drive near the band practice field.   We are limited on parking so please ask your drivers to 
be flexible.   We will try to have students to escort your kids back to the busses after your 
contest is completed OR we’ll have the busses return to the drop off area for “pick up”.     
 
We must remind you that school is in session on our campus.   We ask that your students stay 
in the areas provided and not disturb other classes etc.   Also remember that 7:30am and 3:00 
pm are very busy traffic times on our campus and it is quite congested.   If you are scheduled 
to perform around those times, you may need to provide a little extra time in your schedule 
just in case. 
 
The Fine Arts wing will be a very busy place but we have devised a flow chart that will help 
everyone warm-up, perform and sight-read with no distractions from other bands and limited 
hallway congestion.  The contest office will be in Ensemble Room 1 located in the main hall. 

 


